
Haywood County Schools 
  Registration for Busing 2015-2016   
This form must be completed and submitted no later than July 17, 2015 for students to begin 

riding HCS school buses on the first day of school in August, 2015. After that date, typically 

expect a 3 working day lead time before students are assigned to a bus. 
  

All Information Requested is Required for Students to Ride HCS’s Buses 
 

Child’s Name:       

 

Age:    Sex:   Ethnicity:     

 

Date of Birth:     

 

Home Address:       

        

        
 

Parent(s) or Guardian:     
     Please Print Name(s) 

                                  

 

Home Phone Number:      

 

Cell Phone Number(s):      
 

        
 

School Attending:      

Grade Level:       
 

Special Needs or Medical Conditions that the driver needs to be aware of: 

             

              
 

Alternative address that the student          

may be dropped off (if any):     

              

 

Contact Name at Alternative drop off:          
 

Phone Number(s) of Contact:           
 

Additional Comments:           

              

 

NOTE to Parent(s) or Guardian(s): Before any student can be transported by any Haywood County 

School Bus, you must complete this form and turn it in to the school or Central Office. If during the year 

you have any changes please complete a new form 

 

              

Parent(s) or Guardian(s)  Signature Date  HCS Administration               Date  

       

Please	
  Attach	
  a	
  Recent	
  Photo	
  of	
  the	
  

student.	
  This	
  is	
  necessary	
  to	
  comply	
  

with	
  HCS’s	
  Transportation	
  Safety	
  

Procedures.	
  


